
 

  

 

 

From: Beth Verge 
To: Mayor Chow 
Cc: councilmeeting; Councillor Holyday; Councillor Perks; Councillor Morley; Clerk; Michael Noble 
Subject: [External Sender] New bylaw updating 569-2013 bylaw. 
Date: December 16, 2024 12:07:53 PM 

﻿ 
To all concerned.﻿ 

I do not agree with this new by-law update. 

We do not need our residential areas smattered with small businesses throughout. 

This could enable more people milling about residential properties and possibly inviting more crime to the area. 

We moved to these areas to have a peaceful existence and not have everyday life disrupted by businesses operating 
possibly 24/7. 

Please reconsider! 

Beth Verge 
﻿ 
Resident in Royal York/Dundas area. 
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